
May 29, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Richard Trask 

35 Centere Street 

Danvers, MA 01923 

 

Dear Mr. Trask: 

 

Per your conversation with me, I have enclosed a copy of the tape donated by Janet Veazey.  Thank 

you for all your input. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 

 

enclosure 


